
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are based at St Joseph’s and St Theresa’s Primary School in Burntwood  

Children from ALL SCHOOLS are welcome at the holiday club. 

Price list 
 

Full Day Care 

7:30am-6pm 

Half Day 
7:30am-12:30pm 

Half Day 

1pm-6pm 

Wrap Around 

8:45am-3:15pm 

Extra/odd 

hour as needed 

£20.00 £12.00 £12.00 £15.50 £3.50 per hour 

Siblings 

£18.00 

Siblings 

£11.00 

Siblings 

£11.00 

Siblings 

£14.50 

Siblings 

£3.50 per hour 

5% discount if you book in for full day care all week 

 

Contact Details 

Telephone:07966 282 431  

07704 033 097/07833 965 522 

E-Mail: jozone.office@googlemail.com 

Website:www.jozonekids club.co.uk 

Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/jozone.kidsclub/timeline  

 

February 

Holiday 

Newsletter 

 
February 20th-24th 2017 

The theme for this half term Holiday Club will be Harry Potter Week, we will be making wands, 

scarves, pom-pom owls, and Snitches as well as creating our own potions and bath bombs and making 

some delicious wizard hat cupcakes. We will also be posing some challenges throughout the week for 

the children to complete. 

Wednesday 22nd February 

TRIP DAY!!! 

Cinema 

Price £32.50 

Holiday Club News 

 We will be offering Breakfast in the mornings for any child 

that requires it; there will be a small charge per item. 
 

 We will also be offering a hot meal in the evenings at a charge 

of £1.50 for any child requiring one. Just let us know when you 

bring your child in. 
 

 Mobiles and Tablets- We understand that some children enjoy 

bringing in these items to play on during the day, in regards to 

mobiles we would prefer they didn’t bring them but if they do 

they must be handed in to us to put in our tin. We will be 

allowing tablets and will be setting up a little area for the 

children to play on them in. All mobiles and tablets MUST have 

any cameras covered over, just bring them to the desk and a 

member of staff will cover them. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th February 

As always we will be having our special lunch, we will let you know what we will be having when we have 

decided. 

To round off our Harry Potter week we will also be doing a Harry Potter Quiz. 

Please can you ensure 

that your children bring 

in their coats as we go 

outside everyday when 

the weather allows it, 

the temperatures are 

still cold this time of 

year. 

Thank you 

We are based at St Joseph’s and St Theresa’s Primary School in Burntwood  

Children from ALL SCHOOLS are welcome at the holiday club. 

Price list 
 

Full Day Care 

7:30am-6pm 

Half Day 
7:30am-12:30pm 

Half Day 

1pm-6pm 

Wrap Around 

8:45am-3:15pm 

Extra/odd 

hour as needed 

£20.00 £12.00 £12.00 £15.50 £3.50 per hour 

Siblings 

£18.00 

Siblings 

£11.00 

Siblings 

£11.00 

Siblings 

£14.50 

Siblings 

£3.50 per hour 

5% discount if you book in for full day care all week 

 

Contact Details 

Telephone:07966 282 431  

07704 033 097/07833 965 522 

E-Mail: jozone.office@googlemail.com 

Website:www.jozonekids club.co.uk 

Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/jozone.kidsclub/timeline  

 

February 

Holiday 

Newsletter 

 
February 20th-24th 2017 

The theme for this half term Holiday Club will be Harry Potter Week, we will be making wands, 

scarves, pom-pom owls, and Snitches as well as creating our own potions and bath bombs and making 

some delicious wizard hat cupcakes. We will also be posing some challenges throughout the week for 

the children to complete. 

 

Wednesday 22nd February 

TRIP DAY!!! 

Cinema 

Price £32.50 

Holiday Club News 

 We will be offering Breakfast in the mornings for any child 

that requires it; there will be a small charge per item. 
 

 We will also be offering a hot meal in the evenings at a charge 

of £1.50 for any child requiring one. Just let us know when you 

bring your child in. 
 

 Mobiles and Tablets- We understand that some children enjoy 

bringing in these items to play on during the day, in regards to 

mobiles we would prefer they didn’t bring them but if they do 

they must be handed in to us to put in our tin. We will be 

allowing tablets and will be setting up a little area for the 

children to play on them in. All mobiles and tablets MUST have 

any cameras covered over, just bring them to the desk and a 

member of staff will cover them. 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24th February 

As always we will be having our special lunch, we will let you know what we will be having when we have 

decided. 

To round off our Harry Potter week we will also be doing a Harry Potter Quiz. 

 

Please can you ensure 

that your children bring 

in their coats as we go 

outside everyday when 

the weather allows it, 

the temperatures are 

still cold this time of 

year. 

Thank you 

mailto:jozone.office@googlemail.com
mailto:jozone.office@googlemail.com

